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may not require an MOA, but rather by receipt of the report, the standards are being 
brought into compliance. The staff was asked to create a comparison document of the 
old standards and the new standards. Staff was asked to schedule a meeting with 
Simpson, President Elect Gershon, EUPC chair, and AITC chair for further 
discussion. 
 

Course Changes Affect Other Departments 
Ayers provided details of a correspondence with Associate Provost Dave Reinhold 
regarding the prominent course changes. There are several change types that carry 
the change through to all the Banner systems, but some change types do not flow 
through all of Banner. There is a question that if a change is not related to the 
curriculum could the request be made outside of the curriculum process. In the past, 
changes have been required to be processed through the program change form. 
Discussion was held. Ayers indicated that there may be some urgency for inclusion in 
the fall catalog. Staff was asked to distribute Reinhold’s email to provide more detail. 
 

MAC Leadership Fellows 
Ayers noted that a request for nominations had come to the EB last year and due to 
timing and the nomination procedures, the EB opted not to provide any nominations. 
Nominations are again being sought, but the EB has not created a nomination 
procedure. Discussion was held. According to the timeline, it appears too late to make 
an informed nomination on behalf of the Senate. Ayers encouraged the Executive 
Board to develop a process and suggested Gershon announce that nomination 
process to the Faculty Senate in February 2019 in order to prevent this same 


